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(Birmingham, AL) — If you're ready to do some holiday shopping then leave the driving
to us! The Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit Authority (BJCTA) will begin its annual
Holiday Sunday Shuttle service during the Thanksgiving holiday weekend.

You can hop on the bus each Sunday during the hours of 12 noon-7 pm and travel to
different shopping centers within the Birmingham-Jefferson County area. Choose from a
one-way fare which is $1.50 or an all-day fare which is $3.00. The service will start on
Sunday, November 26, 2017 and continue until Sunday, December 24, 2017.

“We want our customers to really enjoy the holiday shopping experience without the
hassle of fighting traffic and searching for a place to park," said BJCTA Executive
Director Barbara Murdock.

Holiday shopping schedules are attached for your convenience. Schedules are
available on our website www.maxtransit.org.
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